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Mentions 
 
Times Leader: Garbage fire closes South Main Street in Hanover Township 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/783416/garbage-fire-closes-south-main-street-in-hanover-
township 
 
Beaver County Times: Revolution owners facing hundreds of new violations 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200511/revolution-owners-facing-hundreds-of-new-violations  
 
Air 
 
Tribune-Review: Air quality in Western Pa. showed slight improvement in pandemic shutdown  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/air-quality-in-region-showed-slight-improvement-in-
pandemic-shutdown/  
 
Pittsburgh Today: “Historic Low Levels of Pollution” 
https://pittsburghquarterly.com/articles/historic-low-levels-of-pollution/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Support is strong for cleaner air in PA and cuts across political divides, says survey 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/latest-news/support-is-strong-for-cleaner-air-in-pa-and-cuts-across-
political-divides-says-survey/ 
 
KDKA: Allegheny Co. Health Department Seeking Feedback On 2021 Air Monitoring Network Plan 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/12/allegheny-county-air-quality/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Communications towers should turn off their lights to protect the birds | PennLive letters 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2020/05/communications-towers-should-turn-off-their-lights-to-
protect-the-birds-pennlive-letters.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: It’s in the bag 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2020/05/its-in-the-bag-2/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Tree plantings delayed until at least November 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/region/2020/05/tree-plantings-delayed-until-at-least-november/ 
 
WITF: Sales-tax plunge threatens funding for parks, libraries, arts group  
https://www.witf.org/2020/05/11/sales-tax-plunge-threatens-funding-for-parks-libraries-arts-group/  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Scranton Times: Pocket park plan plugs along in Scranton 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/pocket-park-plan-plugs-along-in-scranton-1.2627088 
 
Mining 



 
Tribune-Review: Blaze at former Pittsburgh Glass Works plant not caused by underground fire, 
authorities say 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/blaze-at-former-pittsburgh-glass-works-plant-not-
caused-by-underground-fire-authorities-say/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: What Consol is doing to help its customers who don't need as much coal 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/11/what-consol-is-doing-to-help-its-customers-
who.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Bradford Era: Gas prices increase as regional states begin to re-open 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/business/gas-prices-increase-as-regional-states-begin-to-re-
open/article d26b7956-87d3-5953-9642-bd1143b6f1c0.html 
 
WICU-TV: Western Pa. Gas Prices Rise Slightly 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42115645/western-pa-gas-prices-rise-slightly 
 
New York Times: Natural Gas Exports Slow as Pandemic Reduces Global Demand 
https://www.nytimes.com/2020/05/11/business/energy-environment/natural-gas-exports-
coronavirus.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Sen. Bernie Sanders endorses state Rep. Summer Lee 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/sen-bernie-sanders-endorses-state-rep-summer-
lee/Content?oid=17285699  
 
Allegheny Front: Oil and Gas companies Asked, Then Received Changes to Coronavirus Stimulus Program 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/oil-and-gas-companies-asked-then-received-changes-to-coronavirus-
stimulus-program/ 
 
Waste 
 
Titusville Herald: Titusville solves dumpster dilemma (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 905f1e7d-05be-59ed-a973-d42de3dfafb4.html 
 
WaynePike News: Wayne County Begins Restarting Recycling Program 
http://waynepikenews.com/wayne-county-begins-restarting-recycling-program-p4528-178.htm 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Some Lycoming County recycling drop-off sites reopening 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/05/some-lycoming-county-recycling-drop-off-sites-
reopening/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Recycling (LTE) 
https://www.sungazette.com/opinion/letters/2020/05/recycling-2/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Cleanways opens its new recycling center in Unity 



https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/westmoreland-cleanways-opens-its-new-recycling-center-in-
unity/  
 
Water 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Bridge replacement on Slacks Run, other bridge and road projects to begin 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/region/2020/05/bridge-replacement-project-to-begin-on-slacks-
run-road/ 
 
Post-Gazette: 'My basement is overflowing': Water main break floods homes in Hays 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/05/12/Water-main-break-floods-homes-in-Hays-
pittsburgh/stories/202005120064   
 
Tribune-Review: Water main break floods Pittsburgh’s Hays neighborhood  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/water-main-break-floods-pittsburghs-hays-
neighborhood/ 
 
WTAE: Major water main break impacting several homes in Pittsburgh's Hays neighborhood 
https://www.wtae.com/article/major-water-main-break-impacting-several-homes-in-pittsburghs-hays-
neighborhood/32444332 
 
WPXI: Homes damaged, road closed after water line break in Hays 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-main-break-shuts-down-part-road-
hays/GK4XS6GA55EJDFG3SGXGMGWTDY/ 
 
KDKA: Calera Street Flooded After Water Main Break Closes Part Of Baldwin Road In Hays 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2020/05/12/hays-baldwin-road-water-main-break/ 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Keep Pa. Beautiful building Youth Advisory Council 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/keep-pa-beautiful-building-youth-advisory-
council/article bf454049-f695-5f60-9c3a-f7bfc18c02ad.html 
 
Titusville Herald: Vrooman Road to close for pipe Replacement (pg 2)  
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 905f1e7d-05be-59ed-a973-d42de3dfafb4.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Billion-dollar overhaul of Pittsburgh International airport on pause amid pandemic  
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/billion-dollar-overhaul-of-pittsburgh-international-on-
pause-amid-pandemic/ 
  
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh construction boom continuing despite pandemic 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-construction-boom-continuing-despite-
pandemic/ 




